
Central Securities Clearing System PLC

Request for Proposal:
Local Partner for the Implementation of ISO 22301 (New) and the migration of our
existing 27001 to the ISO 27001 2022 standard (PECB).

REFERENCE NO: CSCS/ERM/ISO/01/2024

The return date for responses against this RFP is 31st January 2024 delivered in the
requested
manner and to the address advised. Late responses will not be considered. Note that
proposals
submitted that do not meet stipulated criteria shall be considered non-responsive.

FIND THE FULL NOTICE HERE: CLICK HERE

 

https://www.cscs.ng/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/RFP-Implementation-of-ISO-22301-and-the-migration-of-an-existing-ISO-27001-from-2013-to-2022-standard-PECB.pdf

